
Dates for the Dairy: 

Glee Gardyne Theatre—Tuesday 19th November 

Evening. 

Byre Panto 4th December ‘Beauty & The Beast) 

Nursery 3rd. 

Cast Rehearsals: 12th/18th/26th/2nd/10th 

Red Riding Hood Pantomime 12th December After-

noon & Evening. 

Christmas Lunch 16th December 

P1-4 Christmas Party 17th December PM 

P5-7 Christmas Party 18th December PM 

Nursery Christmas Party 19th December AM 

Christmas End of Term Sing a Long 20th December 

Newsletter Canongate 

Primary 

Week Beginning: 

10th February 2025 

 

Monday 

Chess Club - 15:00-16:00 in the Bookery. 

Drop & Read 

Tuesday 

09:00—10:00 Nursery ‘Stay & Play 

School and Nursery Learning Partnership—Fife 
Council visitors to the school. 

Wednesday 

In-Service Day — Pupils do not attend. 

Thursday 

HOLIDAY 

Friday 

HOLIDAY 

 

Dates for the Diary/Notes: 

Nursery Scottish Raffle & Fundraising: The 
nursery want to say a huge thank you to every-
one who contributed to the raffle and fundrais-
ing event; in particular Morrisons and local farm-
ers.  They have raised an amazing £500! We 
will keep you posted on developments using the 
funds. 

Toy Drive 2024: The team at the Toy Drive 
would love to say a huge thank you to all of the 
lovely people who donated before Christmas!  
More details are on their Facebook page.  They 
were able to provide gifts for 188 families and 
402 children!  

Dates for the Diary/Notes: Continued 

LATENESS: This continues to be an ongoing issue for 
a number of families in school.  As in previous news-
letters we strongly encourage good timekeeping as a 
skill for life and work.  Latecomers have a huge im-
pact on our administration team and classroom learn-
ing/organisation in the mornings.   

 

 

ABSENCE NOTIFICATION:  It is very important that 
you notify the school of absences prior to 0900.  
Please use Parents Portal, Groupcall, email or a call to 
the office 01334 659 452.  Please do not use See-
Saw to notify absence as this is not picked up by the 
office. 

Drop and Read:  Each week we have a period of 15 
minutes when we ring a bell and everyone in school 
’Drops and Reads’!  This is to encourage reading en-
gagement, personalisation and choice and wellbeing.  
Please allow learners to bring in reading material 
from home to enjoy.  It could be at any point in the 
week so should travel in and out of schoolbags.  


